
Bulletin Announcements  
                                                                    September 26, 2021 

The Sanctuary flowers on this day, are given to the glory of God, by Anne Vercheski and Dan Johnson, in 
celebration of their 31st wedding anniversary, on September 22. 

Park Lake PW Circles - Meeting Schedule 

Martha:  Tuesday, September 5 
10:00 am, via Zoom 
Circle Representative  
Eleanore Kaney, eik58@cfl.rr.com 
 Bible Moderator  
 Norma Knight, norma.knight1101@gmail.com 
 

 Esther:  Tuesday, September 5 
 7:00 pm, via Zoom 
 Circle Representative  
 Erin Cook, erincook987@gmail.com 
  Bible Moderator  
  Anne Vercheski,  avercheski@cfl.rr.com  

Dorcas:  Monday, October 4 
1:30, via Zoom 
Circle Representative 
Anne Gardepe, annegard64@gmail.com  
Bible Moderator  
Sandy Bogner, sandybogner@cfl.rr.com  
 

Sarah:  Monday,  October 4 
2:00 pm, Westminster Towers, Multi Purpose Room 
Circle Representative & Bible Moderator  

       Marian Price, marian66@cfl.rr.com 
 

Joanna:  Monday, October 4 
7:00 pm, Struble Fellowship Hall 

      Circle Representative  
      Vicky Nicoll, vnicoll22@gmail.com 
      Bible Moderator  
      Helen DeBevoise, helenparklake@gmail.com 

  Next PW Bible Moderators Meeting 
Monday, September 27, 9:45 am 

Led by Helen DeBevoise, contact Helen at 
Helenparklake@gmail.com to connect to the meeting.  

 God With Us In Times of Transition 
 

Advent IS a time of Great transition for God.  In Advent, we are remembering how God comes to be 
with us in the form of Jesus.   This was a long awaited promise - the Messiah of God with God’s 

people.  What a surprise that God bridged that gap in the form of a human child!   
Advent “bridges” our moving from one year to the next.  We’re celebrating  yet another Advent and 

Christmas in pandemic.  We are nothing if not a people in transition! 
How is or has Advent been a time of transition for you?   

What did you learn about yourself and God and Jesus during that time ? 
Want to write about it?  We are looking for 28 writers for the 2021 Advent devotion book.  Please consider 
writing one this year.  Interested?  Email Helen DeBevoise at helenparklake@gmail.com to find out more.  

                                          Families with Children 
At Park Lake, we welcome families with young children! There are *Children’s Bulletins and worship 
bags available as you enter the Sanctuary in the West Transept.  Worship bags have paper, crayons and 
a book to keep little hands busy during worship.  You are welcome to take the Children’s bulletin home 
with you and return the worship bag to the basket for the next Sunday. 

 
We offer Children’s Church, during worship, following Welcoming the Children, the children are invited to go downstairs 
for a Bible lesson. The children will return after the sermon. The Children’s Church teacher today is B.J. Elliott. 
 
Nursery care is available for infants through 4 years old during worship.  Located downstairs in the Sanctuary building. 
Please ask an usher for assistance if needed.  The Nursery Care Giver is Barbara Boyce.    

*Children’s bulletins are a free resource printed from:  sermons4kids.com 

mailto:helenparklake@gmail.com


Church Staff 
Co-pastors    Dr. Helen DeBevoise 
 Dr.  Dan DeBevoise  
Parish Associate  Dr. Linda Wright Simmons 
Organist, Director FAVO  Will Benton 
Choir Director  Robb Ross 
Child Care Center Director, Barbara Twachtman 
Financial Administrator  Linda Castle 
Church Secretary Carol Bookhardt 
Maintenance Keith Bridges 
Librarian  Alice Schmidt 
Nursery Staff Barbara Boyce 

 
Church Missionaries 

Madagascar                                      Dan and Elizabeth Turk 
Mozambique                                                    Sebber Banda 
                                                                Rev. Carlos Faquione  

Pledged Income  

Thru  07/31/21  

Non Pledged Income  

Thru  07/31/21 

Budget  $287,224 Budget  $29,167  

Actual  $289,747 Actual  $31,858 

Difference $2,523 Difference $2,691 
    

Park Lake Operating Budget Thru  07/31/21 

 Income Expenses Difference 

Budget $338,763 $341,316 ($2,553) 

Actual  $348,024   $332,298  $15,726 

Income does not include 2021 PPP loan 

 

World Communion Sunday 
Sunday, October 3 

Park Lake Sunday School 
9:00 am 

 Elementary School Children, ages 4 - 5th grade- meeting in the children’s church room, 
downstairs, Sanctuary Building. 

 Middle and High School Youth - meeting on the 3rd Floor youth room. 
 Fellowship Class - meeting in the Parlor, Struble Fellowship hall. 
 Disciples Class - meeting in Struble Fellowship Hall/and via Zoom, Child Care Center dining area. 
 Koinonia Class - Meeting in Struble Fellowship Hall, by the stage. 

Churchwide online survey 
 coming soon in October! 

Look for the link, in upcoming Park Lake Up2date emails, bulletin announcements and the 
October Worship & Work newsletter. 

GayStraight@ Park Lake will 

have a booth at the 2021 

Orlando PRIDE Festival on 

Saturday, October 9th.  We 

are very grateful the Session 

once again endorsed and funded PLPC's participation. At 

the event, we speak with many people, 

distribute square business cards with full PLPC information 

and "You are Loved" printed underneath, and share 

rainbow colored bracelets with the church's name 

and website imprinted. It requires many volunteers to staff 

this very enjoyable 8-hour event. If you are interested, 

please contact Tony Boada 

Davila at luis.boadadavila@gmail.com or Sue Thompson 

at SThomp0708@aol.com. It is a privilege to represent the 

Body of Christ that day.   All are welcome!  

5 Cents Per Meal Offering  
 (1st Sundays at Park Lake)  

Sunday, October 3 
 

Each month, Park Lake 
participates in an offering to support the 
Presbyterians' Answer to Hunger Program 
(PATH).  The first Sunday of each month, Park 
Lake asks members to contribute 5 cents for 
each meal during the month.  The offering on 
the 1st Sunday of each month on Communion 
Sundays,  is a reminder that as we have been 
fed at the Lord's table we are called to feed 
others.  We encourage you to continue to send 
your 5 cents per meal offering to the church 
during this time.  
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